

OGSA Teleconference – 1 October 2007 – Primer review

=====

Attendees: Hiro Kishimoto, Andrew Grimshaw, Mark Morgan, Andreas Savva, Michael Behrens, Jem Treadwell, ZKert

Minutes: Duane

No pending action items

Floor to Andrew

Andrew's agenda to discuss:

- o New changes to 3.1 & 3.2
- o Section 4 (is all new)
- o Duane's added security section

Re: publication: Shop it to a journal in Xmas timeframe (e.g., Comm of the ACM -- concern is length)

Hiro: Asked for "data center use-case" for section 4. Wants something on resource mgmt and info services (challenges & problems, primarily)

Andrew: Wants to socialize with the Ian/IBMers, authors of original philosophy papers, Chris Smith/etc.

Hiro: possibly take out "self-mgmt services" in section1, possibly replace with hiro text

Andrew received email from dave berry re: section 3.3, says needs work, will find time in next day or so to give feedback

*Action item:* Security section needs footnote saying terms come from OSI security architecture, old sech arch draft

Section 4 comments:

Hiro: Suggest JSDL for a column in section 5 -- is it included in BES column?

Andreas: HPC Profile as a column? Possible discussion for HPC profile in exec. mgmt section (3.2?)

*Action items:* Andrew to-do list: (Just before OGF): Adoption and roadmap, related work, summary, paragraphs on information services

Continue discussion on mailing list